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December 7, 2021 
 

System Sensor (A Honeywell Fire Brand) Inflation Surcharge  

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

System Sensor (A Honeywell Fire Brand) remains committed to servicing our partnership to the best of our ability 

through this unprecedented period. Our teams continue to work tirelessly to mitigate commodity and material 

shortages by any means possible including qualifying new components and paying premiums for parts and air 

freight. We continue to negotiate supply chain availability and lead times through executive level supplier 

discussions and have made both resource and capital investments to improve our fulfilment capabilities. Despite 

our best efforts to moderate the inflationary pressures experienced with these challenges, we have no choice but 

to pass an additional inflationary surcharge through our partners. 

 

As a result, System Sensor (A Honeywell Fire Brand) will be adding an incremental 8.0% inflation surcharge on the 

net product value on all shipped orders. New price lists will be published in the upcoming days. The pricing in these 

new price lists will incorporate the incremental inflation surcharge. All existing and new orders that ship on or 

after the new price lists are issued will invoice with the new price levels. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this announcement, please contact your Regional Sales Manager or 

Customer Service Representative. 

 

We truly appreciate your business and continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Daraius Patell 

Vice President/General Manager 

Fire Americas 
 

 
 


